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Notice of Cancellation 

 

 

 The Kildeer Plan Commission meeting scheduled for July 9, 2019 is cancelled.  The 

next regularly scheduled meeting of the Kildeer Plan Commission is August 13, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Village of Kildeer is subject to the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act 

of 1990.  Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend any meeting and who require certain 

accommodations in order to allow observation and/or participation in this meeting, or who have 

questions regarding the accessibility of the meeting or the Village’s facilities, are requested to contact 

the Village Administrator at (847) 438-6000 promptly to allow the Village to make reasonable 

accommodations for those persons. 

 

 

Posted at Village Hall July 8, 2019 

Posted to Website July 8, 2019 

Emailed to Lake Zurich Courier (jputerbaugh@tribpub.com) July 8, 2019 

Emailed to Daily Herald (nbrcalendar@dailyherald.com; pnenni@dailyherald.com; 

rlissau@dailyherald.com) July 8, 2019 
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